
 

 
Health, Safety and Wellbeing 
The Board reviewed and discussed GMW’s 
OH&S performance.   

 

Transformation 
The Board discussed the status of GMW’s 
Transformation.   
 
Draft Corporate Plan 
The Board reviewed the draft Corporate 
Plan and provided comments on its 
content. 
 
Price Submission Status 
The Board was informed of the status of 
GMW’s development of its Price 
Submission due to the Essential Services 
Commission by 15 November 2019.  The 
Price Submission will set out the prices that 
GMW proposes to charge customers from 
1 July 2020. 
 
Annual Price Review 
The Board: 

 noted the stakeholder engagement that 
had occurred on GMW’s 2019-20 
Annual Price Review  

 approved the Review for submission to 
the ESC  

 
Annual Regulatory Accounts 
The Board approved the 2017-18 
Regulatory Accounts.  Water corporations 
are required to submit Regulatory Accounts 
on an annual basis as a requirement of the 
Water Industry Regulatory Accounting 
Code.  The Regulatory Accounts are 
derived from the audited statutory financial 
statements. 

 
Policy Review 
The Board approved, on the recommendation of the 
People & Culture Committee: 

 an updated Diversity Policy  

 a new Professional Membership Policy 
 

Water Services Committees 
The Board received reports on the activities of 
Water Services Committees. 

 
Connections Project 
The Board noted the status of the Connections 
Project. 
 
Committee Charter 
The Board approved minor revisions to the Charter 
for the People and Culture Committee.  
 
Management Reports 
The Board discussed: 

 the Managing Director’s report on key issues 

in GMW’s operations 

 GMW’s finances 
 

Board Committee Reports 
The Board reviewed and discussed reports from 
its Committees. 
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